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| wanted to take a minute to express my gratitude to the Fremont Chamber of Commerce and to congratulate them. |
started a chapter of nonprofit right before the pandemic and if it wasn’t for the chamber | don’t think we would have
been nearly as successful at getting things up and running. From day one, the Chamber staff, board and members were
incredibly supportive of Room Redux and were available to answer questions and help guide and direct us to other
agencies as needed. They supported us through our first fundraiser and have been instrumental in so many of the local
events that we have been a part of. We are all truly thankful for what they do and | for one. I’'m grateful to have such an
amazing group of people here in Fremont.

Tracy Sarge
Executive Director-Room Redux Bay Area



